Ohio FBINAA Members,

Please feel free to join us on the golf course for a great cause and reconnect with other
NA Members, Law Enforcement, and our Great Sponsors!

On Friday July 26th, 2024, the FBINAA — Ohio Chapter will be hosting a Northern Ohio
Golf Outing at Coppertop Golf Club in Valley City, Ohio, at 8 am. The registration fee is
$100.00 per golfer or $400 per 4-person team and will include a steak lunch, snacks,
coffee and donuts, and beverages. Last year was a great event for Northern members
to get together, let’s do it again!

The format will be a four-team best ball scramble with winning team prizes. There will
be a special bourbon raffle featuring Blanton’s, Weller, and several other options, along
with a sponsor filled raffle. You do not need to be a police officer or FBINAA Member to

play.

If you are interested in playing or being a sponsor, please refer to the Ohio Chapter’s
FBINAA website — www.ohiofbinaa.org, under “Chapter’'s Upcoming Events” for a golf
registration or sponsorship form.

If you have questions, want to play but don’t have a team, want to volunteer for the
event, or would like to donate to the event, please contact Eric Burgett at (440) 823-
6408 or eburgett@middleburgheights-oh.gov

Hope to See You There!



